
                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Card Fundraising  

This year the Friends of Sun Hill Junior School thought that we would try doing things a 

little different. 

In addition to asking our wonderful children to design Christmas cards at home.  

They will take part in an afternoon art session using their artistic talents to create 

Celebration or Thank you cards, that will make friends and family smile.  

 

           

The cards come in packs of 12 making this very economical at 25p per card if we order by 

the 20
th

 October.   

In addition, all other items ordered will receive a 5% discount. 

The packs of 11 gift tags, that could double up as little ‘Thank/Thinking of you’ cards, 

work out at less than 20p each.  

Your child will be coming home with their Christmas Card template today. 

Please ensure that this is returned to the school office 

by Thursday 8th October. 

We very much look forward to seeing your child’s creations and hope that you will be able 

to support our fundraising efforts. 

Many Thanks,   

The Friends of Sun Hill Junior School 


